Track Our Pack



What is "Track Our Pack"?

A new reporting system at W. A. Day School

The "Track Our Pack" initiative is transforming how we share student learning. We will be dedicating more time during student-led conferences to celebrate successes and collaboratively set goals for each student.



Why Change?

"Track our Pack" enhances how we communicate student progress to families. This initiative empowers students to reflect on their learning and actively participate in setting their own Wildly Important Goals (WIGs). By fostering a collaborative support system between the school and families, we aim to maximize each student's growth and potential.

How is this different from last year?

The student-led conferences will now last 30 minutes, providing more opportunity for meaningful conversations about your child's progress.

Conferences will be available during both daytime and evening hours.

There will be no personalized comments on the first and second term report cards. The final report card will include detailed comments to highlight your child's growth.

Track Our Pack

A new reporting system at W. A. Day School

Term One Report Card "Lead our Pack" Schedule

The First Term report cards will go home on November 20th, 2024.

Lead our Pack Conferences:
You will need to book an appointment

- November 20th from 4:00-7:00
- November 21st from 8:30-3:30

 Please note a change in calendar. There is no school for students this day.
- November 26th from 4:00-7:00

We strongly encourage you to bring your child to the "Lead our Pack" conferences. We will send more information on how to book these appointments soon!

Track Our Pack Our Pack Our

A new reporting system at W. A. Day School

"Track Our Pack" Schedule

2024-2025 School Year Overview

November "Lead Our Pack"

Students will receive a report card and will participate in "Lead our Pack" conferences with their family and their teacher. Students will demonstrate their learning and share their leadership binders. The teacher, students, and families will choose an area of focus for the student's Wildly Important Goals (WIGs)

■ March "Track Our Pack"

Students will receive a report card and will participate in "Track our Pack" conferences with their family and their teacher. Students will review their WIGs with their family. WIGs can be adjusted as needed for the remainder of the school year.

☐ June "Celebrate Our Pack"

Students will receive a report card with personalized comments outlining their progress with their WIGs over the course of the year and specific information about outcome achievement.